
Parish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish Councils    
    

St. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish Council    
Donna Knott, Chair      270-668-4366 

Todd Ray, Vice Chair      270-496-4407 

Samarah Clemons, Secretary      270-945-3518 

Gary Greenwell      270-547-6209      
Tiffany Stull      270-668-2447 

Diane O’Bryan      270-547-9509 

Jeff Smith, Administration      270-496-4664 

Brenda Redman, Service      270-496-4329 

Deanna Barr, Formation      270-945-1251 

Kathy Shacklett, Worship/Office      270-945-6128 

    
    

St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish Council    
Dustin Humphrey, Chair                                    270-863-2260 

Shirley Beavin, Worship/Secretary                   270-668-6924 

Diane Rogers                                                   270-547-1589 

Billy Knott                                                           270-497-4418 

Vernon Pike                                                        270-945-7888 

Gerry Fischer                                                     270-547-4823 

Mike Weick                                                         270-547-8678 

Mike Harley, Administration                              270-497-4213 

Deanna Barr, Formation      270-945-1251 

Karen Benock, Service                                     270-497-4227 

Kathy Shacklett, Parish Office                           270-945-6128 

ST. THERESA OF AVILA 

9245 Rhodelia Road 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4362 office 
Email: sttheresa@bbtel.com 

www.sttheresarhodelia.org 

270-496-4416 fax 

 

Rev. George Illikkal, Pastor 
Email: gillikkal@gmail.com 

Cell: 502-718-7106 
 

 

Deacon Greg & Shirley Beavin 

Email: Greg.Beavin@kyfb.com 

Cell: 270-668-6923 

 

Deacon Dean & Susan Sears 
Email: dsears@bbtel.com 

Cell: 270-272-4803 

ST. MARY MAGDALEN  

OF PAZZI 

P.O. Box 110, 110 Highway 376 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4333 office 
Email: stmarymag@bbtel.com 

www.stmarypayneville.org 

270-496-4790 fax 

St. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish Staff    
 

Office Manager, Kathy Shacklett, Cell: 270-945-6128 

Email - stmarymag@bbtel.com or sttheresa@bbtel.com 

 

Faith Formation Coordinator, Deanna Barr 
Phone: 270-945-1251   Email: deannalbarr@gmail.com 

 

Youth Ministry Coordinator, Jenn Shelton 

Phone: 502-905-7042  Email: sjyouthministry316@gmail.com 

 

Family Ministry Coordinator,  Diane Rogers  
Phone: 270-547-1589   Email:diane_dugan@hotmail.com 

 

Maintenance, Kevin Barr  
St. Mary 270-496-4333     St. Theresa 270-496-4362 

 

Music and Funeral Coordinator, Tammy Cashman  
Phone: 270-668-5899      Email - ktfarms@bbtel.com 

 

Website Tech: Jack Blehar    Email: jackblehar@gmail.com 

 

Parish Hall Rental  
St. Theresa - 270-496-4362      St. Mary-270-496-4333 

Parish Hall Phone 
St. Theresa - 270-496-4440   St. Mary - 270-496-9435  

 

Office Hours 
 

St. Mary - Monday & Wednesday     8:30 am to 4:30 pm       
St. Theresa - Tuesday & Thursday   8:30 am to 4:30 pm 

 

Bulletin deadline is Wednesday at noon. 
Email bulletin announcements to the parish office.  

stmarymag@bbtel.com or sttheresa@bbtel.com 

 

Responsorial Psalm: “The Lord is my light and my salvation, of whom should I be afraid?” 

Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments     
(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)    

 

Sacraments of Initiation—Baptism, First Communion, Confirmation: Please contact the parish office: St. Mary’s  
at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Marriage: Please contact the parish office:  St. Mary’s  at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or 
St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick: Contact Fr. George at 502-718-7106 or e-mail: gillikkal@gmail.com 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Before the weekend Masses: Saturday at St. Theresa from 5:15 to 5:45 pm and  
on Sunday at St. Mary from 7:45 to 8:15 am and at St. Theresa following the 10:30 am Mass, upon request.   

 

August 14, 2022August 14, 2022August 14, 2022August 14, 2022    
Twentieth SundayTwentieth SundayTwentieth SundayTwentieth Sunday    
in Ordinary Timein Ordinary Timein Ordinary Timein Ordinary Time    

Listen to Meade County Catholic Radio    
WLHN 95.3 FM 

Website: www.meadecountycatholicradio.com 



St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

Monday              8:30 a.m.    Lawrence, Joe & Bernadette Pike + 
Wednesday    6:30 p.m.     George & Eloise Schafer +  
Sunday     8:30 a.m.    Bob Bruner + 

Weekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass Schedule    
 

Saturday,   6:00 pm at St. Theresa 
                              (July through December)                              
   6:00 pm at St. Mary 
                                (January through June)                       

 

Sunday,   8:30 am at St. Mary 
Sunday, 10:30 am at St. Theresa 

St. Theresa Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

Tuesday        8:30 a.m.  Deceased of John & Viola Elder Family + 
Thursday   8:30 a.m.  Nancy Robinson +  
Saturday   6:00 p.m.   Ciesielski Family +   
Sunday    10:30 a.m.   St. Mary & St. Theresa Parishioners  

Stewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of Treasure    
  

 

St. Mary Weekly goal                                                            3,684.00 

Total offering for the week                       1,953.50  
Easter Kentucky Flood Victims                       1,118.00 
 

St. Theresa Weekly Goal 3,076.00 

Thank you for your stewardship sacrifice… 
it IS appreciated! 

St. Mary Ministers for August 21St. Mary Ministers for August 21St. Mary Ministers for August 21St. Mary Ministers for August 21    
 

Lectors 
Sun 8:30 am  Dustin Humphrey & Lana Goodwin  
 

Altar Servers 
Sun 8:30 am Volunteer 
 

 

 

 

 

      Fatima StatueFatima StatueFatima StatueFatima Statue 

 

   August 14 - Ron & Jill Pike 

 

 August 21 - Earl & Shirley Roach    

 

St. Mary Friday BingoSt. Mary Friday BingoSt. Mary Friday BingoSt. Mary Friday Bingo    
 

August 19, 2022 
 

 

Manager: Jennifer Woolfolk Workers: Tiffany Cashman, Becca 
Cashman, Andrew Goins, Brooklyn Hall, Steve Goins 
  

BINGO VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!!! 
 

Volunteers are needed to sell pull tabs and help at 
bingo. The proceeds from bingo each year, help meet 
the budget. We earn approximately $800-$1,000 per 
week from bingo. If you can help, come to St. Mary 

Parish Hall on Friday at 6:00 p.m. and talk to the bingo manager. 
Bingo starts at 7:00 p.m.   

St. Theresa Ministers for August 20th & 21stSt. Theresa Ministers for August 20th & 21stSt. Theresa Ministers for August 20th & 21stSt. Theresa Ministers for August 20th & 21st    
 

Lectors 
Sat    6:00 pm  Susan Sears 

Sun 10:30 am  Chris Brown & Nick Mercer 
 

Altar Servers 
Sat    6:00 pm  volunteers 

Sun 10:30 am  volunteers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fatima StatueFatima StatueFatima StatueFatima Statue    
  

 August 14 - Gary & Susan Greenwell  
 

 August 21 -  
 

There is a sign-up sheet in the vestibule at St. Theresa 
Church for anyone wishing to sign up to have the Fatima 
Statue in your home during 2022. Sign up now for the 
dates of your choice. 

    
 

  
 

What’s Happening This WeekWhat’s Happening This WeekWhat’s Happening This WeekWhat’s Happening This Week    
 

Sunday, August 14th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Mary 

10:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

 

Monday, August 15th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Mary 

9am-1pm, 5pm-8pm Eucharistic Adoration at St. Mary 

 

Tuesday, August 16th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

 

Wednesday, August 17th 

6:30 pm Mass at St. Mary 

6:30 pm Religious Ed. Registration/Meet & Greet in St. Mary Hall 
7:00 pm Youth Ministry Planning Meeting in Youth Center 
 

Thursday, August 18th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

 

Friday, August 19th 

7:00 pm St. Mary Bingo in St. Mary Parish Hall  
 

Saturday, August 20th 

7:30 am Men’s Prayer Group at St. Mary Gathering Space 

6:00 pm Mass at St. Theresa 

 

Sunday, August 21st 
8:30 am Mass at St. Mary 

10:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

 

 

 

Our SympathiesOur SympathiesOur SympathiesOur Sympathies 
 

Our deepest sympathies to the family of William Paul 
Mitchell who passed away on August 8th and was buried in 
St. Theresa Cemetery on Friday. Please remember him and 
all the faithful departed in your prayers.  



St. Theresa Church Picnic & AuctionSt. Theresa Church Picnic & AuctionSt. Theresa Church Picnic & AuctionSt. Theresa Church Picnic & Auction    
 

Thanks to everyone for supporting the 2022 St. Theresa 
Picnic and Auction! Lots of hard work and countless hours by 
many people went into preparing for our annual picnic. Thanks 
to all our volunteers! To each and every one of you, thank 
you! All your hard word is greatly appreciated. Without the help 
of so many, our annual picnic would not be. We would 
especially like to thank all of our parishioners and businesses for 
their generous donations of time, talent & treasure. Final figures 
will be available as soon as possible. If you have any picnic 
related bills, please turn them into the parish office as soon as 
possible. Again, THANK YOU TO EVERYONE who helped in 
any way with this year’s picnic.  

 

Eastern Kentucky Disaster ReliefEastern Kentucky Disaster ReliefEastern Kentucky Disaster ReliefEastern Kentucky Disaster Relief    
 

We will take up a special collection today to help 
the people of Eastern Kentucky. The recent 
devastating floods in Eastern Kentucky have 
caused destruction, homelessness, and a tragic 
loss of life. We can assist our fellow Kentuckians 

affected by these floods with monetary donations that will be 
used to support disaster relief efforts of Catholic Charities in 
the Diocese of Lexington. Make check payable to the parish 
and include notation: 2022 Eastern Kentucky Disaster Relief. 
If parishioners wish to donate online, they may direct 
donations to https://catholiccharitieslexington.org/donate-

now/. In the designation dropdown, donors should choose 
DISASTER SERVICES.  
 

Religious Education NewsReligious Education NewsReligious Education NewsReligious Education News    
 

Registration/Meet & Greet - We will have 
Religious Ed. Registration and a Meet & Greet 
on Wednesday, August 17th at 6:30 p.m. at 
St. Mary Parish Hall. Classes will start on 

Wednesday, August 24th. Cost is $15 for one child or $25 for 
a family.   
Youth Ministry Planning Meeting - Come meet Jenn 
Shelton, the new Youth Ministry Director at 7:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, August 17th in the Youth Center. We will 
go over the year and make plans for Youth Ministry.  
Safe Environment Training - The Archdiocese requires 
anyone working with children & youth of the parish to 
attend a Safe Environment Training. Deanna is making 
arrangements to have a training at St. Mary this fall. If 
you are working with, or plan to work with, children & 
youth as a catechist, children’s church teacher, youth 
volunteer or chaperone, teacher’s aid, vacation bible 
school volunteer or in any other way. Please watch for 
date and time so that you can attend this training.  
Safe Environment “Refresher” Training - Last 
November, Archbishop Kurtz sent out a letter announcing 
the new five year Safe Environment “Refresher” Training 
requirement. The refresher is for staff and volunteers who 
attended their initial Safe Environment training over 5 
years prior and needs to be completed before the end of 
2022. The refresher can be done online or at any of the 
scheduled in person trainings, only AFTER a member has 
completed an initial IN PERSON training.  
 

 

Note of ThanksNote of ThanksNote of ThanksNote of Thanks    
 

“Dear Parish Family,  
Well you got us! We were totally surprised with the 
50th wedding anniversary celebration. What a 
special faith community we have! Thank you and 
we love you!”                   Deacon Greg and Shirley 

    

Peter’s Pence CollectionPeter’s Pence CollectionPeter’s Pence CollectionPeter’s Pence Collection    
 

Next weekend, the Archdiocese takes up the annual Peter’s 
Pence Collection, which supports the Universal Church and 
the work of the Holy See, including helping Pope Francis with 
the funds he needs to carry out his charitable works around 
the world. The proceeds benefit our brothers and sisters on 
the margins of society, including victims of war, oppression, 
and natural disasters. Take this opportunity to join with Pope 
Francis and serve as a witness of charity to our suffering 
brothers and sisters. For more information, visit 
www.peterspence.va/en.html. 

    

CCC Class CCC Class CCC Class CCC Class ----    Part II Part II Part II Part II ----    SacramentsSacramentsSacramentsSacraments    
 

We will begin our next Catechism of the Catholic 
Church Class sessions—The Sacraments—on 
Wednesday evenings after Mass, starting on 
September 7, 2022. For more information contact 

Deacon Dean at 270-272-4803 or dsears@bbtel.com.  
    

Adult Bible StudyAdult Bible StudyAdult Bible StudyAdult Bible Study    
 

Ever wonder about the Coliseum in Rome? Who was 
Nero? What is a Council? Who were the early popes? 
What happened to the Church when Rome fell? These 
questions will be answered by Epic: The Early Church. 
This 10 part series begins with Pentecost as found in the 
Acts of the Apostles, The Gospels, writings of ancient 
historians, and The Catechism of the Catholic Church give 
further insight into how the church evolved over the first 
500 years. The program is produced by Ascension Press, 
which we have used for several of our previous Bible 
Studies. Please call or text Deacon Dean at 270-272-

4803, or Susan at 270-272-4802 to sign up by August 23. 
No charge, but donations gratefully accepted! 

 
    

Mark Your Calendars!Mark Your Calendars!Mark Your Calendars!Mark Your Calendars!    
 

The annual Harvest Prayer Service will be on Thursday, 
September 22, at the Pike Farm on Sirocco Road. Fr. Ben 
Brown will be the guest speaker. Watch your bulletins for 
more information!  
 

Hand in Hand MinistryHand in Hand MinistryHand in Hand MinistryHand in Hand Ministry    
 

Are you looking for an immersion trip experience 
this Fall? Join us in Appalachia: September 21st
-24th or October 6th-9th to assist with home 
repairs for our neighbors in Eastern Kentucky. 

No skills are needed, just an open heart. If either of these 
interest you, give us a call at 502-459-9930 or email 
allison@myhandinhand.org. to find out more information, visit 
www.myhandinhand.org/appalachia/. We do not anticipate 
doing any flood related projects on these trips. 
 

 

 

 

 



Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                      August 14, 2022 

 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY,  AUGUST 14 

Jeremiah 38:4-6,8-10 

Hebrews 12:1-4 

Luke 12:49-53 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, AUGUST 21 

Isaiah 66:18-21 

Hebrews 12:5-7,11-13 

Luke 13:22-30 

  
Internet Site for Liturgy Readings: 

www.nccbuscc.org/nab 

 
  
 

Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..    
 

Mary Franklin Vessels, Bridget Papenhausen,  
Rebecca Lyons, Lauren Vaughn, Jeff Swink, Rose Straney,  

Richard Morris, John Stewart, Terry Shacklette, Bernabe Falero,  
Audrey Stull, Danny Shipley, Sheila Staples, Linda Brown, John O’Bryan, 

Bob Miller, Jr. Duke, Hazel Hardesty, Linda Pike, Mike Miller,  
Razzy Wimpee, Fr. Dan Kreutzer                                           

 

 

 
 

 

Note: Prayers cards are available in the back of church with a complete list of the 
sick and homebound in need of our prayers. Please call or email Kathy at the 
parish office to have names put on or taken off of the prayer list.  

HOSPITAL AND HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 

      PARISH DISPATCHERS 

 

St. Mary :  Brenda Knott 270-497-4418 

 

St. Theresa:  Brenda Redman 270-496-4329 

If you know someone who is ill, been admitted to the hospital, in 
need of a home visit or food, you are asked to notify our 
dispatcher. Likewise, volunteers are needed to visit those in the 
hospital, make home visits, send cards or prepare or deliver 
food. Please contact the dispatcher listed above or call the 
parish office, if you would like to help. This ministry is not simply 
for our parishioners but also for all in our community. 

Please remember those in the Please remember those in the Please remember those in the Please remember those in the 
hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and 
those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers!     

Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention     
for the Weekfor the Weekfor the Weekfor the Week    

For the Church: that we may be transformed by 

the fire of the Spirit into a dynamic community of 

faith and give witness to God’s abiding presence 

and action in the world 

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary TimeTwentieth Sunday in Ordinary TimeTwentieth Sunday in Ordinary TimeTwentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time    
 

“5.while keeping our eyes fixed on Jesus, the leader and 
perfecter of faith. For the sake of the joy that lay before him, 
he endured the cross, despising its shame, and has taken his 
seat at the right of the throne of God.”                 Hebrews 12:2 

 

Setting PRIORITIES is the key to balancing everyday demands 
made on us with the limited amounts of time, talent, and 
treasure we possess. When we accept Jesus as our priority, 
we do not squander our gifts.  
 

St. Martin Picnic St. Martin Picnic St. Martin Picnic St. Martin Picnic     
    

Mark your calendars! St. Martin’s Annual Picnic will be on 
Saturday, September 10, 2022.  
 

St. Romuald PicnicSt. Romuald PicnicSt. Romuald PicnicSt. Romuald Picnic    
 

Mark your calendars! St. Romuald in Hardinsburg, KY will 
have their annual Picnic on Saturday, September 10. 
Dinner is served from 3:00 to 7:00 p.m. (CDT). Raffle 
tickets will be sold starting at 3:00 p.m. (CDT), crowd 
pleasers during the day, final raffle is at 7:30 p.m. Games 
out on the grounds will start at 3:00 including bingo, money 
boards, 50/50 pot, train rides, inflatables, silent auction, 
face painting, duck pond, cotton candy, burgers & drinks. 
Please come & enjoy friends & family. 
 

Funeral Meal DishesFuneral Meal DishesFuneral Meal DishesFuneral Meal Dishes    
 

Thank you to all our parishioners who provide food for our 
funeral meals. It is very much appreciated. Please remember 
to pick up your dishes from the parish hall after the funeral.  

Safe Environment TrainingSafe Environment TrainingSafe Environment TrainingSafe Environment Training    
 

  
 

The Archdiocese of Louisville is committed to ensuring that 
children and youth who worship, study or participate in church 
sponsored activities can do so in the safest and most secure 
setting possible. In an effort to fulfill this commitment, all 
employees or volunteers who have contact with children 
or youth (18 and under) for ANY lengthy of time are required 
to participate in one of the 2-hour Safe Environment Training 
Workshops. All trainings are first come/first served. No 
advance registration is necessary. The next scheduled are:  
August 15 - 6:30 p.m. Incarnation, Gym or Parish Hall 
(TBD), 2229 Lower Hunters Trace, Louisville, KY 40216 

August 22 - 6:30 p.m. St. James, Batcheldor Hall, 307 W. 
Dixie Avenue, Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

Please note: It is advisable to arrive at least 15 minutes before 
training to complete paperwork. No one under the age of 17 are 
allowed to attend these meetings, including infants.  
All registrants must attend, stay for the ENTIRE 2-hour 
presentation, and complete completion paperwork. Failure 
to do so will result in having to re-complete the course in 
the correct manner. 
For the latest schedule of training or for more information, go 

to: https://www.archlou.org/about-the-archdiocese/
archdiocesan-policies-guidelines-and-handbooks/

restoringtrust/safe/ 
 

 

 

  


